
KAMALA NEHRU COLLEGE 
(University of Delhi) 

December 1s, 2021 

CORRIGENDUM/ADDENDUMWDEDENDUM 
for the post of Library Attendant 

In-continuation of advertisement / Notice published in Hindustan Times on 16.11.2021 
and Employment News 27.11.2021, inviting online applications for filling up the post of 
Library Attendant and also as per the details mentioned in this regard.

It is hereby informed to all concerned regarding out of (04) four posts (2UR+10BC+1
EWS) advertised for Library Attendant. It is observed that some typographical error 
occurred in the advertisement of Library Attendant post please read as (04) four post 
(3UR+1 EWS). 

In view of above, all applicants are advised to please check the College website 

i.e www.knc.edu.in regularly and comply accordingly.

o 

Dr. Kalpana Bhakuni,
Principal (fficiating)
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